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Missing female adult at sea in Temotu Province safely return home 

The Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) at Lata in Temotu Province have 
confirmed that a missing female adult at sea between Nukapu and Pileni safely returned 
home yesterday 5 January 2022. 

Supervising Assistant Commissioner (AC) Provincial Mr Stanley Riolo says, “During the 
police search operation the adult female hid at Makalumu Island. An island between Pileni 
and Nukapu.” 

 AC Riolo says, “Information police obtained is that the husband and wife had an 
argument before her husband left for Pileni and later her wife left behind her husband on 
30 December 2021.” 

Mr Riolo says, “The husband has arrived safely at Pileni but her wife did not arrive as 
expected. She left Nukapu in the afternoon on 30 December 2021.” 

On 1 January 2022, Police did a search around waters of the Reef Islands until yesterday 
she returned home safely. The woman is currently at Nuoba clinic at Reef Island for 
medical attention.” 

 

//End// 

 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

http://www.rsipf.gov.sb/


 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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